
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting
November 9, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board was called to order by Armistead Ransone Chairman at 8:50 a.m.
The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar; and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.
.
Review of minutes from the October 12, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

The General Registrar sent out an email to all Officers of Election thanking them for a job well
done on election day, November 2nd.

The General Registrar and Electoral Board members went into close session to discuss election
day issues.

Next meeting will be held December 14, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.

Meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary


